Community Petition

April 3, 2006

Commissioners Mark Sidran, Patrick Oshie and Philip Jones Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Iliad Chlorination Proposal for Alderlake Water Co.

Dear Commissioners:

We, the undersigned customers of Alderlake Water Co., strongly urge you to require Iliad Water Co., dba Alderlake Water Co., to use the State Revolving Fund to finance their proposed project involving installation of a chlorination system for the water system serving Alder Lake Estates in Pierce County. Their proposed financing of 11% plus 3 to 5 points in loan fees places an undue burden on us, the customers. The 1.5% financing provided by the State Revolving Fund would help considerably in making the costs of the project manageable for our small community.

We realize that this could delay implementation of the project until 2007 and feel that this is not unreasonable or unduly risky, given that Iliad has already delayed the project for over five years. We believe Iliad should have applied to the State Revolving Fund at the very beginning of the process. Failure to do so is negligence on their part and demonstrates that they have no concern for their customers.

Signed: March	
Florence A Johnson	